
 
June 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
 
Firstly, we hope your child has enjoyed their Taster Days and feels ready for September. 
 
 
In order to help prepare them for their first term at Springwood, we would like them to complete three tasks, 
details of which are below. 
 
 
Task One 
 
Choose a book to read over the summer.  Take a 'selfie' with your chosen book and print it out.  Write a 
message on the back of the photo to your new English teacher sharing some thoughts about the book. 
 
Task Two 
 
Practise your times tables.  We know you have been working hard on learning your times tables and we want 
you to keep doing this over the summer holiday so that they don’t ‘go rusty’.  We will be testing your tables 
regularly throughout Year 7 and running competitions between tutor groups! 
 
Task Three 
 
Complete the Spot the Hazard safety sheet that you were given during your science taster lesson.   
 
 
Tasks one and three will be collected in during the first English and science lessons in September.  The 
Mathematics department will be completing regular times tables tests within lessons. 
 
If you or your child require any further explanation or support in preparing for September, please feel free to 
contact me or the Year 7 office at year7office@springwoodhighschool.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Aviss        
Deputy Headteacher      
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